
March 04, 2024

To whom it may concern,
It has been brought to the attention of River City Church that Jaimie Frailics is in
the processes of leasing or purchasing a property directly across from our
location at 2032 Central Plaza and that this establishment would have a liquor
license. We are aware of this and do not have any concerns regarding this. When
we closed on this property in March of 23, we indicated on our closing papers as
such that we understood that businesses in a close vicinity of our building might
be granted those licenses. We wish Mr. Frailics all the best in his establishment
of his new business.

Sincerely,
Susan Lecher
Executive Administrator - River City Church
slecher@rcnb.org


